
ONCOR ELECTRIC DELIVERY COMPANY LLC 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING FOR THE PROPOSED 

EXCHANGE—ROANOKE 345/138 kV TRANSMISSION LINE PROJECT 

IN DENTON AND TARRANT COUNTIES, TEXAS 

Tuesday, April 25, 2023  
Cinnamon Creek Ranch Event Center 

13794 Old Denton Rd 
Roanoke, Texas 76262  

4:00 - 7:00 PM 

 
Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC (Oncor) proposes to re-build an existing 345 kilovolt (kV) transmission line, including 

the addition of a new 138 kV circuit, beginning at the proposed Exchange Switch, which will be located southeast of the 

intersection of Interstate Highway 35W and State Highway 170 in Tarrant County, and continuing approximately 3.5 miles 

to the northeast to the existing Roanoke Switch, which is located north of State Highway 170, east of the intersection of 

Henrietta Creek Road and Chaparral Lane in Denton County.  The planned rebuild will replace each existing double-circuit 

lattice tower structure with two monopole structures. One monopole structure will accommodate one existing 345 kV circuit 

and a new 138 kV circuit.  The second monopole structure will accommodate the second existing 345 kV circuit and include 

a vacant position for a future 138 kV circuit.  The rebuild will occur entirely within Oncor’s existing right of way area.  Oncor 

is committed to ensuring that the proposed transmission line meets the requirements of the Texas Utilities Code and the 

Public Utility Commission of Texas rules. To this end, Oncor is holding a Public Participation Meeting to inform and solicit 

feedback from landowners affected by the proposed transmission line project.  Maps with greater detail will be exhibited at 

the meeting.  Attendees will be free to come and go from the meeting, where they can visit information stations addressing 

various aspects of the project at their leisure.  This format will provide attendees an opportunity to ask questions and provide 

comments regarding the proposed transmission line project to representatives and technical experts from Oncor and Halff 

Associates, a consulting firm retained by Oncor. If you have questions concerning this meeting, please contact Mr. Miguel 

Alvarado at (214) 486–3560 or by email at transmissionprojects@oncor.com. For more information, please visit our website 

at www.oncor.com/transmissionprojects. 


